
 

 
BY COURIER 

 
July 19, 2001 

 
Common Council 

City of Milwaukee 
Room 205 City Hall 

 
Attention:    Mr. Anthony Zienlinski  

                   Council Administration Manager 
 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 

On July 13, 2001 the Port sent the following request: 

 
“The Port of Milwaukee requests introduction of a Resolution 

titled “Resolution authorizing the Port of Milwaukee to apply 
for and accept a Dockwall Repair Grant ” at the July 17, 

2001 meeting of the Common Council. We will fill the jacket 
as soon as possible.” 

 
Enclosed is a resolution and fiscal note filling the file jacket. 

A computer disk is also enclosed with the items in an 
electronic format. Thank you for your assistance with this 

matter. Please contact us if you need additional information 
or if you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Lawrence E. Sullivan 

Harbor Engineer 

 
Enclosures: Named above 


